
From: Perucca, James (CI-StPaul)
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 240 Chester St -Environmental Health Inspections
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 1:58:54 PM
Attachments: 20211202122907324.pdf

Hi Marcia,

I've enclosed documentation of all City of St Paul Environmental Health Inspections for 240 Chester St.
It appears that the last entry has a change in name, along with the results "Out of Business" possibly indicating a
Change in Use around 12/2000.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Jim Perucca
DSI Fire Safety Inspections

mailto:james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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